Telephone: 01409 282856

Email: littlebearspreschool@btconnect.com

28h June 2021

Thank you so much for all parents that have sent back some very positive questionnaires, we had 11 returned.

We are very pleased so many of you are happy and understand the process of your child's preschool.

The questionnaire did flag up with a few parents not knowing if they can see your child's information/foundation stage folder.

In the front cover of each diary there is a form that gives all the information about the diaries, your key workers and your child's early year's foundation stage profile.

You may have signed your diary form last year before the Covid-19 situation but if you haven't please could you possibly sign to confirm. Thank you very much.

Parents are always welcome to ask questions to staff and enquire about your child's development at any time. With the Covid situation over the past year we haven't sent home the diaries and book bags and hopefully from now on parents will be able to view any information that comes home as now back to a normal routine.

These diaries are a two way communication tool between both parents and pre-school.

Please can book bags come back each session and if your child has a talk boost book please can you keep in the bag to be returned each session. Thank you.

Sun cream, Hats and Drinks with names on.

Sunshine Would parents be able to put your child's cream on before starting the sessions. Can the children also have their own named bottle so they can drink throughout the day to keep fluids up?

Covid-19 Delta Variant

The BBC are reporting the new delta variant show different symptoms such as a runny nose, sore throat, headaches and fever often linked with a common cold.

The local Torrington senior school has been reported to have over 50 cases recently and Torridge cases have doubled.

We will be carrying on with our continued Covid risk assessment and daily routines. (Please could you continue to wear a mask at the gate, Thank you very much.

Keeping you informed

We try our very best to keep you informed with any up to date information. Please ask if you would like any information about your child. We have a lot happening in the last term before the children go to school and are making secure links with the school that happen while in the session.

.

Our photo gallery



Children throwing the ball into the

hoop.



Making a train with the bikes in the

playground.



Great cutting and counting in order



Building together, building across and

building up.

Thank you Jane, Vicky and Jill